From: Emily Alste

Sent: 09 May 2018 10:38

To: Planning

Subject: Intended works to Tree ref: 2018/1874/T

Dear Sir/ Madam

Comments on proposed works. Ref2018/1874/T
Notification of Intended Works to Tree in a Conservation Area

64 Goldhurst Terrace
London NW6 3HT

Dear Sir/Madam
I am writing to raise my concerns at the proposal to fell a tree in the front garden of the above property.

As you are aware this mature tree is in the front garden of a conservation area that has already lost a
significant number of mature trees. In my view its removal will have a further significant impact on the
character and landscape of this local environment and its enjoyment by residents and other members of the
public who use this street.

I do realise that this tree is on private property and there may be concerns about it that I am unaware of.
However 1 wonder if other options could be considered. For example if there are any concerns about the
size of the tree then perhaps crowing is an option? Perhaps it would be possible for you to visit the site?

My overall concern is that so many trees have been felled in this street recently and I do hope the council as

a minimum will require the applicant for these intended works to restock at the same site with a similar tree
of their choosing.

Yours sincerely






